
21st June 2024 

Year 5 parents: If you would like your child to go on the London trip in October, please 

pay the deposit on Scopay as on as possible. Thank you 

EYFS are going on a trip next week! They will be going on their ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ trip. RD 

are going on Thursday 27th June and RG are going on Friday 28th June. Please make sure 

your child is suitably dressed! A letter has been given to your child with more                       

information on this.  

Our Summer Fayre will be held on Wednesday 3rd July at 2:15pm! We are asking if             

anybody could donate items for our prizes for the raffle at our Summer Fayre! Any items 

such as food, chocolates, toiletries, small toys, tea/biscuits etc. we would be very              

grateful! Thank you 

Our book fair is open 

from Weds 19th June  

until Tues 25th June 

3:15pm  - 3:45pm. 

Please come and           

support our Book 

Fayre!  

Please note that it is 

card payments only.  

Please see below details of the Pendle Festival of Culture taking place on Saturday 
29th June: 

Year 6 reminder: It is transition day for high schools on Thursday 27th June! You will be 

going to your high school for the day. Good luck! 


